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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 4:30 PM
To: Mrotek, Melissa A
Cc: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR; McKnight, Kevin - DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR
Subject: SIWP Review - GP Broadway Mill Expansion - PFAS (BRRTS # 02-05-586429)

Melissa, 
 
DNR has reviewed the Site Investigation Work Plan for the above referenced site received on December 18, 2020.  Based 
on the review, the following DNR comments are provided: 
 

 When available, please provide additional clarification if PFAS is/was present in the firefighting foam (FFF) sticks. 
 If possible, please update future maps to identify the historic location of the FFF tank as well as where the FFF 

sticks have been used (in vicinity of proposed soil/well locations SB-21-05/MW-21-08). 
 The DNR is currently in the rulemaking process to establish groundwater standards for PFAS related compounds. 

Future reports should include these proposed groundwater standards.  As this is a developing issue you are 
encouraged to refer to the following websites for updated information related PFAS: 
https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/PFAS and https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/Groundwater/NR140.html.  

 Depending on the future soil and groundwater sampling results, additional site investigation activities may be 
needed to further define degree and extent. 
 

With the above comments, this email serves as you notice to proceed with the proposed soil and groundwater sampling 
activities to further define degree and extent of known PFAS contamination in groundwater. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 510 8294 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa A <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 7:31 AM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Georgia-Pacific - PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan 
 
Keld – please see the attached PFAS Site Investigation Work Plan for the Georgia-Pacific Green Bay Broadway 
facility.  Please let me know if there are any questions.  Please also advise if you need to receive a paper copy. 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
Office: 920-438-2233 
Cell: 920-639-1548 
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Fax: 404-654-4858 
 


